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OIL AND GAS DIVISION » MID-CONTINENT DISTRICT
7120 1-40 WEST e SUITE 100 AMARILLO, TEXAS 79106

(806) 353-9837

June 7, 1993
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0il & Gas Conservation Commission
of the State of Colorado

1580 Logan Street, Suite 380

Denver, CO 80203

Attention: Mr. Morris Bell

Re: Pyles il
C SE SW Section 10-19S5-45W
Kiowa County, Colorado

Gentlemen:

J. M. Huber proposes to plug and abandon the Pyles #1 following the
procedure shown on the enclosed Form 4 "Sundry Notices". The subject oil
well has been shut-in since December, 1991, with stuck tubing and a
suspected casing leak. As discussed with Bill Siddens of this office, our
intention is to freepoint the tubing and recover as much as possible,
freepoint the casing and recover as much as possible, and spot the
recommended plugs through tubing. If we are not successful in recovering
the casing, we will perforate squeeze holes to squeeze cement in the
wellbore annulus and spot the appropriate plugs inside the casing.
Wellbore diagrams are included to illustrate the current wellbore
conditions and proposed plugging work.

Jerry Trout of our Spearman, Texas, office will coordinate this plugging
work and advise you of the P&A operations. We anticipate that this work
will commence the week of June 21, 1993. If you require additional
information, please contact Bill Siddens at 806/353-9837.

Sincerely,

J. M. HUBER CORPORATION

i .

Robert R. Glenn
District Production Manager
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